
 

CANCELLED ENDANGERED PERSON ADVISORY 

 

For further information please contact:     Ferguson Police Department 

(314) 522-3100 

02/03/2025 

 

EMPHASIS: CANCELLED Endangered Person Advisory 

State of Missouri Endangered Person Advisory 

The Ferguson Police Department has cancelled an Endangered Person Advisory for a missing person incident 
that occurred at 9133 Clarion Drive, Ferguson, MO at 6:00 AM on 02/03/2025. 

 

Missing Is: 

London, Johnson a black, female, age 15 

 

Possible suspects or associates are believed to be: 

Kevin Williams, a black, male, age 20s 

 

The endangered missing person: 

London Johnson, is a black, female, age 15, height 4'11, 130 lbs, black hair, brown eyes, wearing a burnt 
orange jacket and red, green, and white stripped pajamas. 

 

Brief circumstances regarding the Endangered Missing Person incident:  

Johnson was located and is safe. 

Johnson left a note stating she would not be returning; her cellphone was also left at her residence. 
Johnson’s cellphone revealed she was texting a male subject in his late 20s. 

Anyone seeing the missing person, suspect, associate, or vehicle, or anyone having any information related 
to the endangered missing person should immediately dial 911 to contact the nearest law enforcement 
agency or call the Ferguson Police Department at (314) 522-3100.  
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